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Dear Birth Mother, 

Thank you for taking the time to learn about us. We know this is going to be the most precious gift 

someone can ever give us and we will forever be in that person’s debt. Without you, we would not 

have the chance to become a family and thank you every day for your decision.

We have a home full of laughter, love, and family and cannot wait to complete our family with 

another child to share this with. We know how important it is to have you in this child’s life and will 

work with you to make sure this openness continues throughout the child’s life.

We know this is not an easy decision, nor one you are making lightly, and we wish

you all the best.



Music has always been a big part of both of our lives, and it’s 
actually what brought us together as a couple. In college, Daniel 
was in the marching band, and Sara was a music major.

We got married in August of 2013 in the lobby of the same
performing arts center where we met years ago in college.



I have been called a modern 
day “Renaissance” woman 
because of my wide array of 
interests and talents. First, I 
love music. I play the flute in a 
Community Band .
I am a 4th grade teacher who 
loves science as well as 

the arts. 

SARA



DANIEL
My idea of fun can vary quite wildly. 
I’m a big fan of games of almost all 
kinds. I own a large (and growing) 
collection of board games. I look 
forward to being able to have regular 
Family Game nights and teaching our 
children how to play all of these board 
games. I’m also a big fan of sports. I 
follow most of our local sports teams 
and try to get to at least a few games 
every season. I enjoy playing soccer, 
and I also run pretty consistently. I 
can’t wait to share all the fun we have 
with our children!



PAUL burst into our hearts through adoption in 2018. He is a happy and friendly boy who loves fire trucks, trains, and running around 
outside. He also loves reading with us. Some of his favorite books are How I was Adopted and The Little Engine that Could. Paul started 
school this year and loves his teachers and friends. He is fascinated by his classmates’ younger siblings and can’t wait to be a big brother 
to “help when the baby cries”.

PAUL





As an interfaith couple, we come from two 
very different families, but both have given 
us a loving, supportive community to grow 
up in. Dan’s parents have really enjoyed 
being grandparents and have decided that 
the grandchildren will spend at least one 
full week a year with them in the summer. 
Since Sara’s parents live close, we typically 
have dinner at their house about once a 
week. Our best friend, who is more like a 
sister, lives just a few blocks away. She’s 
proven to be an excellent “aunt” and is 
looking forward to adding another child for 
their outings.



Our Home
We live in a single-family home, just a few 
blocks from the capitol We love living in the city 
because there is always so much to do! 

Once the weekend comes, we hardly ever get in 
the car. Instead, we prefer to walk or take the 
Metro as much as possible. There are several 
parks nearby that we walk to frequently with 
Paul.

Our street is a fantastic place to live. There are 
lots of families here with children ranging from

newborn to teenagers. Everyone is incredibly 
friendly and we look forward to a time when we 
can arrange playdates between their children 
and ours. 



We are so excited to adopt again and cannot wait to open our 
hearts to another precious child.

With love, 

Daniel,
Sara & Paul


